
 
 

  August 2nd- August 6th  

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Greetings Pirates! 

I hope everyone had an awesome 

weekend!  

As we wrap up Summer 2021, I 

am excited and hopeful for the 

upcoming new school year! I was 

excited to see the massive turn out 

for registration last week. This 

week has been no different as we 

kicked off today with new teacher 

orientation in the PD lab. With 

tomorrow’s ePD day, we are one 

day from kicking off our first day 

back as a faculty! Our faculty and 

staff have changed some, and we 

have great things in store for BHS 

students this year.  

As we look toward a return to 

normal, our SGA met today to 

discuss Homecoming festivities 

and a Spring Lip Sync. Students, 

your SGA representatives are here 

for you and are your voice! Work 

together to make this year the best 

comeback year ever! 

That being said, SGA is looking to 

boost student participation at 

sporting events this year and is 

focused on building an intense 
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sixth man – a rocking Student 

Section! There will be more to 

come from our reps as we get 

started with the new year.  

As we continue to move forward 

the first days of school, please 

keep an eye on our social media 

for updates. One of the major 

updates affecting our student 

body is a staggered start the first 

two days of school. Wednesday, 

August 11th will be the start date for 

students whose last names begin 

with A-L. Thursday, August 12th 

will be the start date for students 

whose last names begin with M-Z. 

Friday, everyone will attend. 

Wednesday through Friday will all 

be seven period days. 

Alternate/early release days will 

not begin until the week of August 

16th.  

The week of August 16th will be a 

very busy week. We will roll out 

Scantron benchmark testing for 

grades 9-10. We will begin ACT 

prep for Juniors and begin working 

toward 100% college and career 

ready for all Seniors. Come ready to 

Get After It! 

 

GO PIRATES!  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Stay tuned to our social media sites for updates! Registration dates 
and times for the upcoming school year will be coming soon! 

The Weekly Pirate will contain 
information pertinent to Boaz High 
School. For continued daily, weekly, 
and monthly updates regarding Boaz 
High School and Boaz City Schools follow 
us here: 

 

Boaz High School on Facebook 

 

Boaz City Schools on Facebook 

 

 
 

 

 

Follow Us: 

“Always be 

yourself.  

Unless you can be 

a pirate. Then 

always be a 

pirate!”  
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Boaz High School on Twitter 
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